
 
 

  

NIVS Communication 29 August 2024 
 

 
Dear NIVS Providers 
 
Please disseminate the below communications to all in your organisation who use NIVS for 
entering COVID-19 vaccinations. 
NIVS will be unavailable Thursday 29th August between 22:00 and 23:30 to allow the 
following change to be implemented. 
 
Change to Care Model 
 
On instruction of NHS England, NIVS have amended the Care Model dropdown that presents 
when you log into NIVS. 
 
The option Residential Facility has been added (highlighted below) 
 

 
 
 

Kind regards,  
National Immunisation & Vaccination System Support Team  
Telephone: 0121 611 0187   
  
Email: nivs@england.nhs.uk   
Web: http://nivs.ardengemcsu.nhs.uk/home   
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnivs.ardengemcsu.nhs.uk%2Fhome&data=05%7C01%7Cjames.brown8%40nhs.net%7C9e277a9600704f66ddfd08dbbf59b915%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638314164292561022%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zEEp5YGrumGreapvO8hCiEVemLNE8GODjHPJsi5GZuA%3D&reserved=0


 
 

  

 

**This email is intended only for use by the named addressee. It may contain confidential and/or 
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you should contact us/the sender 
immediately and should not disclose, use or rely on this email. We do not accept any liability arising 
from a third party taking action, or refraining from taking action, on the basis of information 
contained in this email. Thank you**  


